
From: Al Raine <ARaine@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca> 
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 5:54 PM 
To: Don McCormick; Ron Oszust; Ange Qualizza; Jack Crompton; Kathy Moore; Clara Reinhardt; Al Miller; 
Gary Sulz 
Subject: FW: Letter From Mayor Al Raine Re: Phased Border Opening  
  
Dear Mountain Resort Municipality Mayors, 
  
Our council recently approved this letter to the federal ministers responsible for border entry requesting 
priority consideration for foreigners property owners as the government opens the border in phases. 
  
You may or may not agree with this approach but we have been told that a phased border opening is 
planned.  We are now receiving letters and emails from our Australian and American property owners 
and others who are starting to get very concerned that the Canadian border may not be open by the 
new year. 
  
Not lobbying you, just trying to keep you informed as this may be an issue  for many resort 
communities. 
  
Stay safe! 
  
Al Raine  
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